
 
 
 
November 21, 2017 
 
TO:  MEMBERS OF PRESBYTERY 
FROM:  Ted McCulloch, Stated Clerk 
 
The Presbytery of Lake Huron will hold its stated meeting on Tuesday, December 5, 2017 at 
Westminster Presbyterian Church, 103 E. Midland Street, Bay City, MI 48706 
 
The meeting will begin at 9:30am. Coffee and tea will be served beginning at 9:00am.  Please 
register during the coffee hour.  Registration is in the Fellowship Hall.  Most of the meeting will 
be held in their Assembly Room.  The building is completely handicap accessible.  Cost of the 
meal at this meeting will be $7.00.   
 
Each December is always special as we install our new Moderator and Vice-Moderator of the 
Presbytery for the coming year and a sermon shared by the outgoing Moderator.  Our Equipping 
Time will be led by the Rev. Matthew DePrez and will focus on “Growing Young” and how the 
church can reach out to youth and young adults in today’s world.  We will also have sharing 
from several of our congregations and what their youth have done.  For Business, we will hear 
reports from an Administrative Commission, approve 2018 Minimum Terms of Call, adopt the 
2018 Budget and, most significantly, vote on the proposed By Law changes that were presented 
for a first reading at the September meeting.  Please be sure to read those changes over before 
the meeting.  There will be a time for questions and answers as well as discussion. 
 
Please call or email Staci Percy (spercy@presbylh.org) at the Presbytery office to request an 
excused absence. Excused absences are automatically granted to all honorably retired 
ministers and to any member of presbytery who calls or emails a request. 
 
Reimbursement for part of the cost of childcare is available upon request. Please contact the 
presbytery office if you have any questions. 
 
Yours in Christ, 

 
Ted McCulloch, Stated Clerk 
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